
 
 
 
 
TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Council 
 
FROM:  Jeffrey L. McCormick, Chief of Police 
 
SUBJECT:  St. Pius Street Closing Request 
 
DATE:  8-28-13  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
St. Pius Church has requested that Colvill Street be closed between 4th and 5th Streets on 
September 15 from for their fall festival. 
 
This event has occurred in the past and has not had any issues as a result of the street 
closure.   
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Approve the temporary closing of Colvill Street between 4th and 5th Streets. 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Motion and approval to temporary close Colvill Street between 4th and 5th Streets on 
September 15, 2013. 
 


